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5th December 2020 

 

Closure of Nursery  

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Unfortunately, due to there being a positive case in Afternoon Nursery, causing staffing 

shortages, morning and afternoon Nursery will be closing for the remainder of this term and 

will reopen after the Christmas holidays on Tuesday 5th January 2021.  

We will contact you on Monday 7th December with information on your child’s home learning. 

Please note all calls will be from a withheld number.  

Please be reassured that your child does not need to isolate as they have not been in contact 

with the positive case.  

Our priority, as always, is to ensure the safety and well-being of our pupils and staff and we 

thank you for your cooperation, support and understanding with this matter. If you have any 

questions or queries then please do not hesitate to contact us via phone or the year group 

email address.  

 

Yours sincerely 

R. Kohli 

Executive Headteacher 
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